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REDINGTON FROGNAL 

N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M  
 

  

13 May, 2021 

 

 

Dear Ms Ryan, 

  

Application 2021/1044/P:  44 Ferncroft Avenue – no comment 

 

Thank you for forwarding this application to the Neighbourhood Forum for consideration. 

 

It is noted that pre-application advice has been sought.  The Forum appreciates 

consideration of the Neighbourhood Plan and the incorporation of some planting. 

 

    

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nancy Mayo 
 

Secretary 

 

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 

https://www.redfrogforum.org 

https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF 
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